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25 September 2024 

Arnold Parbhu 

Chamba Holdings Limited 

arnold250@gmail.com 

Dear Arnold Parbhu 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (the Act) 1987 

We refer to your email dated 3 September 2024 for: 

There is a taxi stand on Buick Street Petone. I would like to know if taxi 
companies are paying Hutt City Council for the parking privilages on the 
stand. If so which taxi companies are approved for parking  on the stand and 
what cost do they pay annually if any. 

Response: 

The primary purpose of taxi stand parking is to provide designated, easily 
accessible locations where taxi drivers can wait for passengers. There are no 
parking privileges or fees associated with this taxi stand. Taxi companies do not 
pay Hutt City Council for parking at this location. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website. Please refer to the following link: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contactus/make-an-official-information-act-
request/proactive-releases  

Yours sincerely 

Philip Rossiter 

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy 
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